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Friday 14th October update 

Friday catch-up and reminders 

Thank you for all the donations for the Harvest Festival last week.  It was lovely to see so many of 

you in school. The children performed beautifully.   Mrs Barmby and I are looking forward to     

visiting the Community Larder today with some of our School Councillors to deliver all the items 

donated.  

Race for Life - 20th October  We are encouraging the children to dress in pink for this 

event.  Pink hair, t-shirt or anything that can be worn comfortably all day.  Donations in 

cash can be made on the day or you can donate to this worthy cause at the link below. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/shepeau-stow-primary-school?fbclid=IwAR2GDh7H3SZ60Qf7

-rVIHzfsVg0-l-9LXqwQK8GlkCV4oq_olviTxRdHJyQ 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Our next event for parents will be our Nativity on the 13th December.  This year it will just be 

Puffins class taking part.  We will hold this in school with a performance in the afternoon 

and the evening. 

Parents with children in Year 6 are reminded that the deadline is approaching for you to apply for a      

secondary school place.   This can be done online at https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/

apply-school-place/2 

Please ensure that if you are using breakfast club or after school wrap around care you 

book on through parentmail wherever possible.  We have increased numbers in both 

clubs and must ensure we have appropriate staffing ratios and food available daily. 

All term dates for the coming year and beyond are on the website.  Holiday absences are not authorised 

and do incur a fine.    

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/shepeau-stow-primary-school?fbclid=IwAR2GDh7H3SZ60Qf7-rVIHzfsVg0-l-9LXqwQK8GlkCV4oq_olviTxRdHJyQ
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/shepeau-stow-primary-school?fbclid=IwAR2GDh7H3SZ60Qf7-rVIHzfsVg0-l-9LXqwQK8GlkCV4oq_olviTxRdHJyQ
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PTFA AGM – 17th November at Gedney Hill 3.45pm 

End of Term 21st October  

Return to school 31st October 

Flu Immunisations 9th November 

Individual photographs 15th November 

Children In Need 18th November  

Residential Trip 20th – 23rd November 

Nativity 13th December ( 2 x performances) 

End of Term 16th December 
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Our residential trip is fast approaching.  If you have not received a letter with the              

Information on please contact the school office and we will send a paper copy home. 

Up and coming dates 


